MSM PRC’s Calvin McAllister Takes Part in EPiC Initiative
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On June 7, 2017, Morehouse School of Medicine (MSM) Prevention Research Center (PRC)’s Calvin
McAllister took part in the Emory Pipeline Collaborative (EPiC) initiative in partnership with the SPCC
Atlanta AHEC at Emory University School of Medicine, which educates high school students from
economically disadvantaged backgrounds and exposes them to career opportunities in health
professions.

The presentation included:

1. Anintroduction of the Prevention Research Center and its contribution to the metro Atlanta
community

2. Definition, purpose, and process of community health needs assessments

3. Overview of results from community health needs assessments

4, Brief list of community service opportunities for students


http://www.msm.edu/Research/research_centersandinstitutes/PRC/
https://www.med.emory.edu/epicprogram/about/index.html

